GOVERNMENT AIZAWL NORTH COLLEGE
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS

Dated: 12th July, 2022

An introductory class was taken on all semesters, i.e, 1st , 3rd and 5th semester of Economics class. This was done so as to welcome the students of Economics Department to a new academic session.
All the faculty of the Department of Economics were present, along with Lalthanzuali, 5th Rank holder of MZU Examination under the Department of Economics, 2022 and C. Malsawmkimi, Clas Representative of the Class of 2022.
An introduction of the faculty was done followed by welcome addresses. Miss Lalthanzuali shared her success story and words of encouragements to the students on each consecutive class. C. Malsawmkimi addressed the students on her experiences and life lessons from being the class representative.
The introductory class taken for all the semesters was a valuable ice-breaker and a great bonding experience for all the attendees. 
